
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
Monday, March 24th-Play 

University Field Trip

Please meet us there at 10am. 

Classroom Reminders
Please remember to send in only 
one item for show and share. 
We have limited time allotted 

for share time and multiple 
kiddos to get through everyday.

The kiddos enjoy interactive toys 
and stuffies (please no books).

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 
community helpers! We 

celebrated St. Patrick’s Day on 
Monday and ate rainbow 
popsicles! We had a visit from the 

mailman on Wednesday. He 
brought his mail truck and we 

were able to go outside and 
explore it! On Thursday, we 
practiced being chefs and 

made our own pizzas for lunch! 
We also celebrated the first day 

of spring with a special song!
We learned about doctors and 
nurses on Friday! We examined 

puppets and looked at x-rays! 
We went outside on the 

playground everyday to enjoy 
the fresh air and sunshine! 
Miss Katie and Miss Kayla visited 

us for our weekly specials. We 
danced to a new Elmo song, 

practiced our bunny stretches  
and sang a song about primary 
and secondary colors!

March 17th-21st 
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